
• ~ THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

9 March 2015 

I refer to my letter dated 2 December 2014 and have the honour to inform that I will 
convene, in conjunction with the Secretary-General and the United Nations Alliance of 
Civilizations, a High-Level Thematic Debate on Promoting Tolerance and Reconciliation, on 
21 - 22 April 2015 at the UN Headquarters in New York. 

This debate will focus on fostering peaceful and inclusive societies as well as countering 
violent extremism. The second day will be dedicated to dialogue with religious leaders from 
around the world. Additional details including a concept note and provisional programme 
will be availed in due course. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 


